ATTENTION HAWKS!

Indian Fields Student Council will be hosting a “ SOUP-ER BOWL”
food drive!

While you are shopping for your Super Bowl meal, please consider picking up
some canned or boxed soups for our “Souper Bowl Drive!” Please have your
child bring the items to school and place them in the bins labeled “Souper Bowl

Drive!” from January 29th - February 12th. All of the donations will go to the
South Brunswick Food Pantry.




